
School-Age winter break camp December 23rd-January 3rd

December 13th Hot Cocoa with Santa 6:00pm-7:30pm

December 24th CLOSED

December 25th CLOSED- Merry Christmas!

December 31st CLOSE @ 12:00pm

January 1st CLOSED- Happy New Year

ENCHANTED CARE

Reminders:

CUBBY CLOTHES Thank you to everyone who donated to our donation
drive for the Delaware Humane Society, we are so
excited to take all the items there later in December!
We are so excited for our hot cocoa, craft and Santa
event, to spend time with our families and see the joy
of the holidays through the children's eyes!

From the Principal’s Office:

DECEMBER
2024

GIVE BACK PROGRAM
Our donation drive with Humane Society of
Delaware is coming to an end on December 13th,
there is still time to drop items off if you want to
participate. Thanks to everyone who donated!

NEWSLETTER

Important Dates:

What we are Learning:

We ask that you take a moment to look in your
child’s cubby to make sure they have warm cubby
clothes to enter the cooler weather. Please provide
a coat, hat and gloves as we still go outside if it is
warmer than 25 degrees with the wind-chill.

ADMIN/HOURS/CONTACT INFO

HOLIDAY HOURS
Enchanted Care will be closed on Tuesday
December 24th and Wednesday December
25th, we will reopen at 7:00am on
Thursday December 26th. Happy Holidays!

Principal- Melissa Cameron
Hours: 7am-4pm
melissa.cameron@enchantedcare.com

Assistant Principal- Amber Weaver 
Hours: 8:00am-5:00pm
amber.weaver@enchantedcare.com

Office Assistant- Morgan Bell
Hours: 9:00am-6:00pm
morgan.bell@encahntedcare.com

CLOSE AT 6:00PM
We close at 6:00pm. Please make sure
you are here to pickup your child by
that time, we understand if you are
stuck in traffic, please reach out to us
if you are going to be late. We charge a
$1/minute fee for anytime after
6:00pm


